European Fencing Confederation
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

November 10, 2019

Information Letter no. 24-2019

Dear Member Federations,

We would like to remind you that according to the Article 1.6. of the EFC Statutes
annual membership need to be paid by all Member Federations no later than
March 31*,

Please find the attached invoice for Membership, but if that kind of confirmation is
insufficient to your Federation, please inform us about this and we will prepare
additional one.

Looking forward to your payment on time we wish you a successful
2019/2020 season.

Best regards,

GeneralSecretariat| Grojeckastreetno65,02-094 Warsaw | phone/fax: +482282728 25|
mobile:+48721712305|e-mail: js@fencing-efc.eu |[www.eurofencing.info




European Fencing Confederation
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

Invoice Membership Fee 2020

accordingdecisionof EFC/CEE Congress 2011
€ 300,00
To be paid by bank transfer to our below mentioned account.
10.11.2019

BANK DETAILS:

Account name: European Fencing Confederation Bank: ABNAMRO
Bank, Amstelveen, Netherlands IBAN: NL1BABNAQ0488477298
BIC/SWIFT: ABNANL2A
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